Killingworth Library Association
Commemorative Reading Garden Bricks Are Back!

In 1995 one of the many fundraisers to get the present library built was the reading garden commemorative bricks.
Back by popular demand, they are now available once again to celebrate the 50" anniversary of the Killingworth
Library Association. Just as they laid the foundation for the present building your contribution will add to the library
foundation of the future. The library has been a source of pride in the community and your donation will help
continue its success. You may purchase a 4 x 8 brick, engraved with up to three lines of text with 21 characters per
line including spaces and punctuation for $500.

Please use the order form below, printing one character per block. Mail the completed order form with your check
made payable to KLA to KLA PO 725 Box Killingworth, CT 06419 or drop your order off at the library checkout desk.

KLA Commemorative Brick Order Form:
Killingworth Library Association
PO Box 725

Killingworth, CT 06419

PLEASE PRINT:

Association

Name

Address

City, State, Zip

Telephone

Email

Please print your inscription exactly as you want it to appear on the brick. Maximum 21 characters per line, including
spaces and punctuation.




